
Circular: 

 

This is for the information of all faculty members (engaged in 

postgraduate teaching) that the examinations of Masters and PhD 

of the university, scheduled on 13th and 14th July 2020 (only) are 

postponed and rescheduled on 3rd and 4th August 2020. However, 

the remaining examinations of the 19 and 20 batches will be 

conducted as per schedule, i-e  w.e.f. 15th July 2020 and onwards.  

 

All Directors,  

(PGS, IICT, MUiSTD, IEEM, IPNG) 

 

 


